
 
 

 
 
 

Allen Township Trustees 
 
 

May 5, 2015 
 

 

The Allen Township Trustees met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. in the Allen Township Center with all members in attendance.   
 
The minutes of April 7, 2015 were read and approved as read. 
 
Keith Brenneman was in attendance to discuss the idea of establishing a web-site for Allen Township.  He thought a rough 
estimate is $150 to create the site and $25 per month thereafter to maintain the site.  After a brief presentation, the trustees decided 
to give the idea some thought and get back to Keith in the near future. 
 
The Fiscal Officer presented a list of warrants and electronic payments totaling $29,520.67.  Flanagan moved to pay these bills 
with Huffman seconding.  Roll call - all yes. 
 
Jenny Clymer was in attendance to discuss placing a few soft white granite crosses up in the cemetery.  There were a good number 
of these crosses originally installed at the Maple Grove Cemetery in Findlay.  These crosses are now stored out at the county home 
and are in danger of being destroyed.  The Trustees agreed that a couple of these could be placed by the flag pole.   
 
Dr. Lye was in attendance to point out a drainage issue to the Trustees out near his property and voice his concerns about the I-75 
widening project.  Flanagan advised that he has been in contact with the county and the state regarding these concerns.  An 
additional 48” flood relief pipe is being added to the project to help out during high water issues. 
 
Hickman advised that hydrant flushing will be starting soon.   
 
Flanagan advised that he has ordered some new high water signs and bases.  He also advised that Allen Township has been 
approved for a sign grant through the state of Ohio. 
 
Stacy reported that he has provided Hosler-Corbin with some revised values for selected equipment and buildings owned by Allen 
Township. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m.        
 
The next regular meeting will be June 2, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
         Approved,  
 
 
 Mark J. Schimmoeller, Fiscal Officer    Michael Stacy, Chairman 
(Proper notice given by publishing & posting with agenda.) 


